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This weekend, Neil and the team headed to Shakopee, MN to race round 5 of the AMSOIL National 
Snocross circuit. Neil competed on Saturday in the Transition 8-13 class. 

 In the first round, Neil found himself getting tangled with another sled at the start, which almost 
pushed him off the side of the track. He was able to get his sled back on track, but had lost the front of 
the pack and finished the race in 8th place. In the second round, Neil had a better start, and found 
himself  running in 5th place, and was able to maintain his position, but with the short 3 lap heat races, 
he wasn't able to advance his position. At the end of the day, Neil missed making it into the LCQ by 1 
point, concluding his racing for the weekend. 

Even with the bitter cold temperatures, and not getting the finish he hoped, Neil was lucky to have a 
group of his great sponsors and friends come out to cheer him on. 

To continue staying up-to-date on our news and race results be sure to "Like" Dees Motorsports on
Facebook.

Sincerely,
Dees Motorsports




